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Railway Protection Force

WARNING

In recent past, reports have come to light that some
websites and social media are spreading false information
regarding Recruitment of about 19952 Constables in
Railway Protection Force (RPF). All prospective candidates
and public in general are hereby intimated that no such
Notification has been issued by RPF or Ministry of Railway
of Railways on their official websites or through any print
or electronic media. Any advertisement regarding
recruitment in RPF is published on the official website of
Ministry of Railways only.

Candidates are advised neither to fall prey to false
assurances and exploitation, nor entertain or encourage
unscrupulous elements in any way.

RPF or Ministry of Railways will not be responsible if any
one takes such false information seriously and gets
victimized in any manner.

Any information regarding such job offers that seems
suspicious in nature, may be enquired on the RPF security
Helpline No. - 182. DIG/R&T

Railway Protection Force
Railway Board.
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